
Village of Pecatonica  
Public Hearing 

Village Hall 
405 Main Street 

Pecatonica, Illinois 61063 

 
Minutes  

Public Hearing 
Intent of the Village Board of the Village of Pecatonica to Vacate the Platted Street to the Owners of 131 W. 1st Street 

Pecatonica, Illinois 
Tuesday, February 16, 2021 

 
 

 
1. Call to Order - President Bill Smull called the Public Hearing to order at 6:25 p.m. on Tuesday, February 16, 2021. 

 
2. Present - Trustees Bill Determan, Paula Hachmeister attended virtually.  Trustees Katy Doty, Tom Gipe, Tom 

Heister, Marilyn Wilke, Bernie Mrugala, Treasurer and Village Clerk Gwenn Shirley were present. 
 

3. Public Comment - President Smull stated that this is a Public Hearing Concerning the Intent of the Village Board 
of the Village of Pecatonica to Vacate the Platted Street to the Owners of 131 W. 1st Street, Pecatonica, Illinois. 
 

There being no public comments from the audience, none received by email or put in the drop box President Smull 
closed the Public Hearing at 6:28 p.m. 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Gwenn Shirley 
Village Clerk 
 
 

 
 


